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Dear friends,

On the occasion of New Year 2013 and Winter Holidays, I address with great satisfaction my warmest
congratulations and best wishes for health, happiness and prosperity to each of you individually, all
innovation community of the Republic of Moldova.

Professionals working in the field of intellectual property, scientists and researchers, authors,
inventors and intellectual property holders, patent attorneys, loyal partners and friends of AGEPI
from the country and abroad I wish good luck and wealth, bold projects and more beautiful
achievements professionally and personally, support and appreciation from your managers,
colleagues and loved ones!

May the New Year 2013 bring you the fulfillment of the most valuable ideas, the profitable
implementation of your artistic creations, scientific elaborations and inventions, full spiritual
satisfaction and joy of victory in your daily activities and future aspirations. Peace and prosperity to
your families and our entire country!

Happy New Year!

Dr. Lilia BOLOCAN,
Director General of AGEPI
 
 
   

  Источник: http://agepi.gov.md/ru/node/5197  
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